
 
 

SURPLUS MATERIAL FOR SALE 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY 

 

 The Public Utility District No. 1 of Pend Oreille County has declared the 

following as no longer necessary, material to, or useful in the operations of the District 

and, therefore, surplus to the needs of the Public Utility District: 

 

Approximately 23 wooden utility power poles of various sizes and miscellaneous power 

pole pieces 

 

 The items may be viewed by contacting Mike Peterson (509) 671-2101 to 

schedule an appointment. 

 The successful bidder must sign a Release of Indemnity form and must 

accept the entire lot including poles and miscellaneous pole pieces and is responsible 

for the pick up and delivery of the poles and pieces. All material must be picked up 

no later than Thursday, June 23, 2022. 

 Sealed bids will be received at the PUD offices, 130 N. Washington, PO Box 190, 

Newport, WA. 99156, or at the Box Canyon Dam Visitors Center, 7492 Hwy. 31, PO 

Box 547, Ione, WA. 99139 until 5:00 p.m., Friday, June 17, 2022. Indicate “Sealed Bid” 

on the outside of the envelope. The bids will be opened Monday, June 20, 2022 and 

awarded at the June 21, 2022, Board meeting.  

 

    Karen Willner 

    Clerk of the Board 
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